
~Sent on behalf of Professor Tonya Kuhl, Advising Chair, BPH 
  
IMPORTANT - PLEASE READ 
  
BPH Second Year Ph.D. Students:  
  
The BPH Committee on Education Policy will be meeting soon to assign qualifying exam 
committees to the second-year students. According to BPH degree requirements, “The QE is to be 
completed within one quarter after completion of coursework.”  You must advance to candidacy 
before the first day of your third year. 
  
To assist the committee, please fill out THIS SURVEY by Friday October 30. 
  
The survey will request the following information: 
  
1. The name of your major professor. 
2. 3 Subareas you would like to be tested on (this should be discussed with your major professor 
and advisor to define what these are)  
3. Indicate if you are participating in a designated emphasis. 
4. The names of eight faculty who you want on your committee and the area(s) which they will 
cover in the exam. 
5. The names of up to three faculty you do not want on your committee. 
6.  Do you or your Major Professor currently collaborate with any other BPH faculty? 
7. Any additional information you want the committee to consider in assigning your committee. 
  
Thanks, 
 


